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To:  
The Provincial Grand Lodge of Mark Master Masons 

of 
West Lancashire 

 
The Right Worshipful Provincial Grand Master has today, Wednesday 30th April 
2025 issued a general dispensation for the Mark Masonic Province of West 
Lancashire to wear military medals to commemorate the 80th anniversary of 
Victory in Europe on Thursday 8th May 2025 at the Provincial Grand Lodge 
Banquet if entitled to do so.  
 
You are hereby authorised and empowered to wear military medals awarded 
directly, or to a parent at the Provincial Grand Lodge Banquet on Thursday 
8th May 2025. 
 
 
 

 

GIVEN this 30th day of April 2025 
 

By Command 
of 

Bro Keith Alan Beardmore G.M.R.A.C. 
Right Worshipful Provincial Grand Master 

 
 
 
 
 

W.Bro. Kevin T Chicken 
Provincial Grand Secretary 
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